
 

  

 

           

Date: 2020-03-30  

   

FCC ID: RSE-FGA5330 

 
To the attention of 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
 

Confidentiality Request 
 
Pursuant to Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the commission’s rules, we request short-term confidential treatment 
for the following information until 180days after the Grant Date of Equipment Authorization in order to ensure 
sensitive business information remains confidential until the actual marketing of the device:  

 

External photos 
Test Setup photos 
User’s manual 
Internal Photos 

 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
 

 

_________________________________ 
Kristiaan Carpentier/Regulatory & Approval Manager 
Technicolor Delivery Technologies Belgium 
TEL: +32 3 443 6407 
FAX: +32 3 443 6632 
E-mail: kristiaan.carpentier@technicolor.com 
 


